Department of Community and Children's Services

Ade Adetosoye DipSW DipHE BSc (Hons) MBA Director of Community and Children's Services

Golden Lane Estate EC1Y



Telephone 020 7253 2556 Fax Email Laurence.jones @cityoflondon.gov.uk

Date 13 October 2015

Dear Resident

Closure of the Community Centre

The Committee of the Golden Lane Community Centre has informed us of their intention to give us Notice of the closure of the Community Club. We have been advised that the Community Centre committee wrote to all of its members on Monday 12 Oct advising them of this decision.

With this imminent closure, the City of London will now seek views and look at alternatives for the future use of this facility.

A drop-in session for residents is being held on 27 October 2015 between 3pm and 7pm at the Sir Ralph Perrin Centre. You are welcome to attend and share your views.

Should you have any queries or require further information, please contact me on the above number or by e-mail Laurence.jones@cityoflondon.gov.uk

You's sincerely

Estate Manager



